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14th April 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
  
During these challenging times, we are aware that the financial circumstances of many of our All 
Hallow's families have changed and we would like to bring the possibility of free school meals to your attention.  
The qualifying criteria are on the attached form. 
  
If there is a possibility that your child now qualifies for free school meals please complete the attached form 
and return it to admin@allhallows.net .  This is a means of support that many more families are now entitled to 
and I encourage you to complete the form if there is a possibility that your child would now qualify for these 
meals.  During the school closure period, we are able to provide some financial assistance so it is important that 
the application is submitted as soon as you can. 
  
I hope that you and your family are safe and well. As always, you are in our thoughts and prayers. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mrs T Fanshawe 
Assistant Headteacher 
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